City Clerk

From: Mackinac Island Michigan <noreply@civicplus.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2024 10:04 AM

To: City Clerk

Subject: public commentary over zoom

Name: Amanda Wyse and Tess Miller
Email: pelicanbreath@hotmail.com

Message: Hi Danielle, | just spoke with you over the phone about making public commentary over zoom during
tomorrow's City Council Meeting. My sister, Tess Miller {t.anissa.miller@gmail.com), will probably be the one speaking
at public commentary. | work tomorrow until 5:30 and I'll join over zoom as soon as | can. What is the time limit for our
commentary? I'm not sure if you need to know the nature of our public commentary, but the brief summary is that our
family has a summer residence at 2707 Park Drive in the Village. We have purchased commuter tickets for the ferry for
the last 27 years. We were completely taken off guard when the Mackinac Island Ferry Company sold us $600 dollars
worth of commuter tickets in October 2023 and then told us yesterday that those were not valid and that they would
not refund our money or apply the unused portion to valid tickets. We are wondering if there as anything City Council

can do or any actions City Council can recommend we take to resolve this.



